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Dear Parents, Carers, Students & Community Members,

Welcome to week 2.  Matthew Martin and Sam Ludwig will be spending time in the Year 4/5/6 room tomorrow to meet with Year 6 students who will be attending Bonalbo Central next year.
We have Irene and Kresta from Casino AMS here today and again on Wednesday doing dental checks and hearing checks on all Aboriginal students. Please make sure all notes have been returned to the office.
On Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th October the ABC will be here to continue the River Story Workshops with our Year 4/5/6 students.  It would be lovely to see some adult Tabulam residents join in this project. Please feel welcome to come along.

On Tuesday the 20th of October we will be having our Plp Day. Please come in to set your child’s learning goals for the term and share a plate of cakes and biscuits with your child.

All classroom excursions will be coming up very soon. If you wish to start making payments towards those excursions you are more than welcome to start part payments at the office.
Today we had a P & C Meeting to discuss how we can keep the canteen open 5 days a week.  At the moment 
we are struggling to get parents and community members to operate the canteen on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.  We need at least 2 people on each day to ensure the students can buy their lunch.  If no volunteers come forward we will have to close the canteen on those days and only open on Mondays and Fridays. Please contact the school office if you can help.
On a positive note the canteen volunteers have found that payment in advance for children’s lunches has been working very successfully and we would like to say a big thankyou to those volunteers who have been running the canteen.
The P & C are also holding a Raffle this term, tickets will be available soon.  1st prize will be a $100-00 Meat Voucher from Smith’s Butchery in Casino and 2nd prize will  be a $50-00 Gift Voucher from Bunnings.
On the 7th November the Canteen is holding a stall at the Tabulam Races. This is a great fundraiser for our school and we would really appreciate if any parents and community members could volunteer their time, even an hour or two, to help with this fundraiser.  Monies made from such events go towards Excursions and other things for our school. There will be a work bee starting at 7am on the Saturday of the Races to make the 
sandwiches for the stall which will open at 10am at the Racecourse. Donations of cakes & slices would be greatly appreciated and also if anyone has any eggs that can be donated for sandwiches.
The following students are on Gold for following our school rules:
K/1 – Shantelle Hippi,  Michael Link, Gracie Martin, Ronald Ward, Derek Hickling-Torrens, Robert Adams, Tasharni McGrady, Amanda Hickling, Rory Flockhart-Smith, Alfred Avery,  Shaileigh Avery, Breanna Ward, Ponjum Ward.
Year 1/2/3 - Annabelle Johnson-Brady, Shakylah McGrady, Anne-Maree Avery, Albert Avery, Oscar Martin, Donald Simon.

Year 4/5/6 – Amber Avery, Antwone McIntosh, Bing Williams, Christine Hickling, Abby Martin, Harriett Rayner-Sharpe, Haylee White, Aaliyah Hickling-Torrens, Montique Avery, Malcolm McIntosh, Harrison Hone, Hillary Cubby, Bradley Avery, Jacinta Hill, Rico Avery, Tamia Hickling, Michael Zervos, Matthew Avery, Azrianna Holt, Keanu Buchanan, Mikaela Hickling-
Mundine, Preston Hickling , Louise Flockhart-Smith, Shaniqwah Tighe.

	WEEK
	WHAT’S HAPPENING
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	Thursday 22nd October

Yr 6 Transition to Bonalbo Central School
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	Monday 26th October

1/2/3 Excursion

Tuesday 27th October

1/2/3 Excursion

Tuesday 27th October

Year 4/5/6 Assembly
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	Thursday 5th November
K/1 Excursion
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	Tuesday 10th November

1/2/3 Assembly
Thursday 12th November
Yr 6 Transition to Bonalbo Central School 
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	Monday 16th – Friday 20th November

4/5/6 Excursion

Monday 16th – Friday 20th November

K/1/2/3 – Swimming School

Tuesday 17th November

Jackie Andrews
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	Monday 23 Nov to 27 Nov
Year 4/5/6 Swimming School

Tuesday 24th November

K/1 Assembly

	10
	Tuesday 8th December

Annual Presentation

Wednesday 9th December

Book Giving Assembly

	11
	Tuesday 15th December

Christmas Tree Night



